
Important Update on Your Co-Payment 

Dear Valued Client, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update 

regarding your co-payment terms effective from [Effective Date]. 

As part of our commitment to providing you with the best possible service, we have adjusted the 

co-payment structure associated with your plan. Below are the details: 

• Previous Co-Payment: [Previous Amount] 

• New Co-Payment: [New Amount] 

• Effective Date: [Effective Date] 

We understand that changes to your co-payment can impact your financial planning, and we are 

here to assist you with any questions you may have. Please feel free to contact our customer 

service team at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email]. 

Thank you for your continued trust in us. We are committed to ensuring you receive the best care 

and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Insurance Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


